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UKCA Schools Champions!

Both Flare and Ignition put on very strong performances in the UKCA Schools Championships at Manchester Velodrome on Saturday and were delighted to win their sections. Flare won KS1 Cheer and Ignition KS2 Cheer. Ignition also came second with their Pom Dance routine; this was a great achievement as they have never competed in this category before. As ever the children were fantastic representatives of the school and we are incredibly proud of them. Photos will be appearing on the website shortly. Thanks to everyone who has helped and supported the teams. 
Well Dressing

Our well dressing is now complete and will be blessed following the blessing of the adult display opposite the Bull’s Head at 7.00pm tomorrow, everyone welcome.
Tintwistle Gala
Please gather on Conduit Street from 1pm on Saturday if you would like to take part in the fancy dress competition or walk in the parade.
TSA Fundraiser Bottle Stall at Children's Gala Saturday 27th 
Please don’t forget that tomorrow is non-uniform day in return for bottles for our stall at the gala.
Move Up Day
On the afternoon of Friday 3rd July your children will be moving up to their new class to meet their new teachers and our new reception and nursery children will be coming to visit. We have very few staff changes next year but Miss Heard and Miss Wood are leaving us and Mrs Vitti will be returning from maternity leave.

Class 1 Mrs Richardson 

Nursery and Reception

Class 2 Mrs Bott


Years 1 and 2

Class 3 Miss Crowe


Years 3 and 4

Class 4 Mr Ford


Years 5 and 6

We will be continuing to work with an additional teacher in the mornings to reduce the size of the teaching groups. Classes 1 and 2 will stay with their class teachers, Mrs Vitti will be teaching Y6, Mr Ford Y5 and Y4 and Miss Crowe Y3.
Please don’t forget that school is closed for staff training on Monday 29th June.

Jo Griffin, Headteacher

